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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have been contacted by OFSTED today to inform us that they will be visiting Christ Church on 

Tuesday 16th and Wednesday 17th May.  

Our families and school team have worked tirelessly together through COVID and the challenges 

of returning to ‘normal’ over the last few years, deepening our home school relationships to 

provide the very best for our children. We have extended our provision to include a brand new pre-

school, classrooms, swimming pool, forest area and art room. We have developed a bespoke 

curriculum and brought outside professionals into school to support children. 

This is our time to celebrate all that we have achieved together with you and we would encourage 

you to log onto the parent view link on the attached letter to show your support for our school. 

The OFSTED inspectors will be on the playground at the start and the end of the school days to 

meet families; please do make yourself known and share some of the great things we have 

achieved together. 

We are all incredibly proud of our school family and I hope that this inspection will be a 

celebration. 

Many thanks 

 

Mrs Amanda Donelan 

   


